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In May I provided a progress report on the work of the Independent Commission on the 
Constitutional Future of Wales.  
 
The First Minister, the leader of Plaid Cymru and I met the Co-chairs this month for a 
regular update on their continuing work. 
 
This is the latest progress report received from the Co-chairs: Independent Commission on 
the Constitutional Future of Wales: progress report.  
 
We were particularly encouraged to hear about the Commission’s engagement with the 
public and their efforts to ensure the final report is informed by the full range of opinions 
across the debate on Wales’ constitutional future.  
 
This statement is being issued during recess in order to keep members informed. Should 
members wish me to make a further statement or to answer questions on this when the 
Senedd returns I would be happy to do so. 
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